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THE LIGHT 
First Baptist Church 

201 W. Main   P. O. Box 734 

Olney, Texas  76374                               

940-564-5594 
“ To Grow in our relaƟonship with Jesus, to Serve Him together and 
to Share His uncondiƟonal love with others.” -Mission Statement 

May 31, 2023 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VBS Parade after the morning                                             
worship service on June 4! 

  

Ushers & Greeters                                                
June 4—Ron Rogers, ch.   Matt Searcey, Jodee 

Wales, Rocky Hickam, Jimmy Mayers,                         
Jason Powers 

June 11–Rue Rogers, ch.. Kent McClatchy, Russell 
Milmo, Chuck Calvin, John Moses, Scot Hayter,  

Hunter Simmons     

Nursery Volunteers                                                                                                  
Extended Session June 4                                                   

Babies—Randa & Todd Betts                              
Toddlers—Halli & Reed Mankins                                     

3’s– Mindi & Laney Kimbro              

Extended Session on June 11                                    
Babies—Jan Simmons & Crystal Simmons                                                          

Toddlers– Kristy, Brad & Makayla Simmons                                                                               
3’s—Calli, Morgan & Justin Simmons 

Children’s Church                                                          
No Children’s Church until school starts 

 Sunday Morning Scripture                                                                               
June 4—Mission Team Member                                                        

June 11—Ed Wood                                       

Sunday Youtube Mix                                                                                                            
June 4—Obelea Rue                                                          
June 11–Kade Betts 

Food Pantry                                                                   
June 3 or 4— Gena Barrington, Todd & Randa 

Betts, Oscar & Sandra Garcia   

June 10 or 11—Kevin & Sonja Gray,                                
Freddie & Judy Hammond 

Food Pantry Distribution                                                                                       
June 5– Shannon Moses & kids, Keith Hill, Lonnie 

Wales, Becky Brewer                                                       
June 12—Laura Dillard, Gabe Simmons,                         

Steve Stephens 

Vacation Bible School                               
June 4—8                                                 

5:30—8:30 p.m.                                      
K—6th Grades 

Kids, invite your friends to come! 



  DEACON OF THE WEEK  

Feel free to call the deacon of the week if you      
need something.  They will be happy to serve you. 

May 28—June 3                                                           
Rue Rogers                         254-652-3795 

June 4—10                                                                     
Bill Little                                   564-6265 

June 11—17                                                                 
Spencer Key                              564-6789 

Weekly Reports                                    

Sunday, May 21, 2023                                                 
Bible Study : 165                                                 

Morning Worship: 243                                          

 Budget Weekly Needs          $12,432.00                                                                                      
 Budget Receipts            $8,794.43                                                                                                                  
 Designated Receipts                                  
      Youth Fundraiser Chic-fil-A    885.00           
      Preteen Camp            180.00                                             
      Building Fund                        200.00        
      VBS T-Shirts             56.00 
       Mission Trip         1,000.00                  
 Total Receipts                  $11,115.43                                                                      

 Budget Need to Date: $261,072.00   
Budget Receipts to Date: $268,606.52 

TeamKid Offering for the Kountz Family: $1,101.19 

****************************************** 

Sunday, May 28, 2023                                                   
Bible Study: 152                                                         

Morning Worship: 198 

     Budget Receipts for May 28 will be included in 
the next newsletter.           

June 1  Nathan Manninger      
June 2  Doylene Bailey                   
  Jerry Belew         
June 3  Ruth Cox                         
June 4  Jake Bailey                         
  Collin Hope                      
  Don Mathews               
  Darla Milhollon           
June 5  Charmain Elrod          
June 6  Brianna Pulliam    
June 8  Caryn Dinwiddie         
June 9  Bennett Powers           
June 12  Don Berry                           
  Harper Creel                    
  Rowdy Lawrence
  Audrey Rogers          
June 13  Crystal Simmons            
June 15  Kendall Bailey                      
  Deb Sandlin               

Note:  The next newsleƩer will be mailed 
out on June 14, 2023. 

Support our Student Mission Team             
Pray for our Mission Team going to Germany, 
June 24—July 4.  Those going are: Adelade & 

Sawyer Edgington,  Jessica & Scot Hayter, 
Charleigh Krajca, J. W. Rounsaville, Calli & 

Morgan Simmons, Mauricio Cano, and            
Chris & Moriah Cavitt. 

The luncheon dates for June and July 

have been changed to the second 

Tuesday because of VBS                 

and the July 4th  holiday.                  

So ladies mark your calendars for 

Tuesday, June 13th and July 11th.    

We hope all ladies will be able to               

attend.   RSVP-564-5594 

Sunday, June 11th  

Special Morning service –10:45              
followed by a catered meal 

 Mark your calendar! 

   The Food Pantry Ministry could use more 
volunteers to help with sacking groceries to 
be distributed on Mondays.  The teams 
meet once every five weeks to sack.  If you 
would like to help with this ministry, please 
call the church office.  (564-5594) 

First Baptist Church, 

Thank you so much for the laundry basket!  That 
will definitely be used and was needed! I’m thank-
ful for such a loving and welcoming church that has 
greatly impacted my walk with Christ.  Thank you 
for the love and support. 

 Much Love,                                            
 Cate Rodriguez 

     We will have a fellowship for Jake, Holly, Kate-
lynn & Kendall Bailey on June 18th at 6pm in the 
fellowship hall before they move to Cisco.   We 
want to show our appreciaƟon to them for all 
they have done and meant to our church. 

Sunday, June 4 @ 3:30                     
Grace Care Center 



A Message From Brother Chad 
Germany, June 24—July 4  

You are most warmly                 

invited by the children of                           

Kenneth and Brenda Rogers to 

participate in the joyous cele-

bration of their parents’ 65th 

Wedding Anniversary. 

A reception will be held on 

Sunday, the eleventh of June 

from two o’clock until four 

o’clock. 

Olney Country Club 

#1Bankhead Drive 

No gifts please 

Dear Church Family,    

  VBS is here! One of the highlights every year is to come into the sanctuary on the first day for 
VBS and see how it is decorated according to the theme. This year the theme is Twists and Turns, a celebra-
tion of all kinds of games that kids love. Our VBS runs from June 4-8 from 5:30-8:30 each night. Don’t 
forget that this Sunday after church we will need several to drive for our annual VBS parade through the 
streets of Olney to remind people about our VBS. I will need at least 10 cars to be in the parade. Also, I am 
missing a few magnetic VBS signs that attach to the sides of cars. If you have those, please bring those on 
Sunday. 
  VBS is one of our largest evangelistic opportunities each year. The lessons are centered round the 
gospel message. I have heard evangelism directors for the various conventions in which we participate talk 
about how much of the evangelism progress being made these days is harvesting from seeds planted during 
Vacation Bible School years earlier. We realize most of the VBS work is planting seeds, but if we do not 
plant the seeds, there will never be a harvest.  
  This year for parent’s night we will have a special treat. Alex Nsengimana will be sharing briefly 
about his experience of receiving an Operation Christmas Child shoebox as a boy in war-torn Rwanda. Alex 
will be speaking at Southside Baptist earlier that evening, but I’m glad our VBS students and workers will 
have a chance to hear him. 
  Save the Dates: Don’t forget that June 11th we will have a special service for our FBCO 125th 
Anniversary celebration. We will have a BBQ meal on the grounds. Invite your family and friends to join us 
for this special occasion.  
  Reception for the Baileys: Join us at 6pm on June 18th to wish Jake, Holly, Katelynn, and Ken-
dall well as they move to Cisco to begin new adventures there. Jake and Holly are a special part of our 
church family. We are going to miss their heart and service for FBCO, but we know that God will do amaz-
ing things through them wherever they go. Light refreshments will be served.  
  Work Day Report: On May 20 we had about 20-30 or so folks show up for the work day. We 
worked hard! We had crews that worked to wash down every table and chair in the church. We had crews 
cleaning walls, baseboards, and floors. There was also a crew that was doing yard work. The campus looks 
fantastic. Thank you to everyone who gave up their Saturday to come and serve the church. We all had a 
great time working and fellowshipping together.  
  Memorial Day Service: We were small in number but mighty in spirit this past Sunday for Me-
morial Day. I was especially touched by how beautiful the congregation sang on the patriotic songs. Join 
me in praying that God will grant revival and save this nation from the destructive path it is on. 
  Attendance & Giving: This past Sunday we were about 100 people off on our regular attendance. 
Remember, when you are gone, it makes a difference when you aren’t here. If you are in town and well, be 
in your place for worship. Also, make sure that you are faithful in your generous giving even if you miss a 
service this summer.  
  Radio Ministry: This past Sunday, the sermon began to air on Olney’s new radio station, Positive 
Country 104.3 FM. Each week, a sermon from FBCO will air at 9a.m. You can listen on the radio or on 
your phone over the internet at postiveradio.net. The cost of running the show on the radio is $400.00 per 
month. This is a special, non-budget giving opportunity. If you are interested in helping with the radio min-
istry you can designate a gift to “radio ministry” each month. The 104.3 signal will carry from Wichita Falls 
all the way down to Cisco. The station has a huge coverage area and a great way for us to reach people all 
over this region.  
  Finally, I wanted to give a quick plug for the Graham Theater Summer Camp production of 
School House Rock, Jr. which will take place Friday (9th) and Saturday (10th) at 7 p.m. For the Friday night 
show, several of our students from Olney will be featured.  
    Love you and See you Sunday! Bro. Chad 


